
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1932/25-26                                                        12.06.2025 

 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 
 

Sub:  SPEA Survey for Parents on the Four-Day School Week 

 

Please be informed that the Sharjah Private Education Authority (SPEA) in 

collaboration with the United Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural 

Organization (UNESCO), is conducting a study to assess the effectiveness of the 

four-day school week system and understand its impact on your professional duties 

and personal well-being.  

 
We kindly request all parents to participate in the survey, ensuring that everyone has 

the opportunity to provide objective feedback. As informed by SPEA, all responses 

will remain completely anonymous. 

 
Kindly click on the link below and complete the survey by 21st June 2025. 

 

Survey Link : https://forms.cloud.microsoft/r/hyTuBynuma 
 

Solicit your kind cooperation. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

Sd/- 

RAFIA ZAFAR ALI 

PRINCIPAL 
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